MAKING A PLANNED GIFT TO CAIN CENTER FOR THE ARTS

Your contribution to Cain Center for the Arts can be made in a variety of ways, including cash,
gifts of stock, or through a planned gift. A planned gift is a contribution made to a qualified non-
profit organization from assets that can include required minimum distribution from an IRA or
proceeds from life insurance, among others. A planned gift can also be designated through a
will or living estate.

In many cases, a planned gift can be made without negatively impacting current income and
may even create some financial advantages for the donor. Your attorney, financial advisor, or
tax advisor can help explain how a planned gift can fit into the context of your overall financial
plan.

If you would like more information about making a planned gift to Cain Center for the Arts,
please contact Allison Elrod at 980.689.3101 or aelrod@cainarts.org.



